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Youth Instagram Contest
#ArtinPublicSpaces

% Youth ages 16 to 30 share your ideas for art in public
| spaces in Campbell River and win one of two
$100 gift certificates to the Tidemark Theatre!

J We want to know:

§ + Where would you like to see more public art in
Campbell River?

* What kinds of creative activities would you like to
see to animate public spaces in Campbell River?

For full contest rules:
www.campbellriver.ca/artinpublicspaces
Follow us on Instagram @CityofCampbellRiver
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BUILDERS’ LIEN ACT NOTICE

Take notice that on July 24, 2018,
a Certificate of Substantial
Performance under the Master
Municipal Construction Document
Specifications was issued with
respect to Contract no. 17-15
between Apple Electric Ltd. and
The City of Campbell River
(Owner) in connection  with
improvements on City owned
Lands, Municipal Roads or
Statutory Rights of Way.

All persons entitled to claim a lien
under the Builders’ Lien Act and
who performed work or supplied
materials in connection with the City
of Campbell River Contract no. 17-
15 — Lift Station Generators are
notified that the time to file a Claim
of Lien may be abridged and
Section 20 of the Act should be
consulted.

City of Campbell River
Phone: 250-286-5700
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Show on the Row
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WELCOME? JUNGLE

Wednesday, August 8- 7-11 p.m.
Pre-Show entertainment for kids from 7 p.m.
Anticipated movie start time: 9 p.m.

The Larwood
Erickson Sewer
Upgrade Project is
underway.

The renewal and
upgrade of the sanitary
sewermain has begun
on Larwood Road.

Crews started at Hwy
19A and are working
towards Harrogate
Road over the next
several weeks. Single
lane alternating traffic
will  be maintained
as much as possible.
Please drive slowly and
watch for flaggers and
sighage to stay safe;
using an alternative
route is recommended
to avoid delays.




